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Thank you, Madame President,
Turkmenistan extends its warm welcome to the distinguished delegation of the Kingdom of Belgium to the UPR Working Group session and thanks it for presenting a detailed update on the efforts undertaken by the Government to improve the human rights situation in the country.
While welcoming Belgium’s strong commitment to promote and protect human rights, 
We acknowledge Belgium’s efforts toward establishing an Independent National Human Rights Institution in line with the Paris Principles, 

Therefore, Turkmenistan recommends:
1. to enhance its ongoing efforts on establishing a fully functioning Independent National Human Rights Institution in line with the Paris Principles;
2. to continue its efforts to raise awareness among the public, judicial authorities and social workers to promote tolerance and respect for cultural diversity and to combat discrimination, racism and xenophobia.
Finally, Turkmenistan wishes the delegation of Belgium a successful UPR review. 
I thank you.
Geneva, 5 May 2021
